
National APRN Practice  
& Pandemic Survey

The purposes of this study are to:

1.	� determine the impact of practice barriers 
and restrictions on providing patient care 
and on your APRN practice, and

2. 	�understand the effect of the COVID-19 
pandemic on patient care and on your 
APRN practice.

On March 19, 2020, in response to the COVID-19 
pandemic, Governor Bill Lee of Tennessee (TN) 
issued Executive Order Number 15 which waived 
the requirement for chart reviews and supervising 
physician 30 day visits for APRNs. This anonymous 
survey will assess how implementation of the 
waivers and the COVID-19 pandemic impacted 
APRN practice in TN.

Please consider participating using the QR code 
below or the direct survey link:  
https://redcap.link/nationalAPRNSurvey

The survey coordinating center is Vanderbilt 
University School of Nursing along with the 
University of Tennessee Knoxville 
and University of Tennessee Health 
Sciences Center, Memphis TN.

Survey opens June 1


